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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

27th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,          

 

Re: “Rotten Romans” at Eltham VUE Cinema – 22nd March 2023 

 

As part of their curriculum topic study of the Romans, children in Years 3 and 4 will be going on 

an educational visit to Eltham VUE Cinema (174 Eltham High Street, London SE9 1TT) on 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023. We will be travelling by bus, leaving school at 09.30am and 

arriving back at school in time for a late lunch.  

 

If your child normally has a school dinner, a school packed lunch will be provided. We will ask the 

children what their preferred sandwich filling is (cheese or tuna). If your child normally has a 

packed lunch, please provide a healthy packed lunch as normal - no glass bottles please.  

 

Full school uniform will need to be worn. Please ensure appropriate coats or waterproofs are 

provided if necessary.  

 

There is no charge for this trip but please give your consent on ParentPay to allow your child to 

attend. 

 

We are looking for parents to volunteer to join us on this trip. If you would like to accompany the 

class, please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Christine Graham 

Headteacher 
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